
CHCNA General Meeting 
November 18 2020 
 
Board members present: 
Debra Sistrunk, Vice President 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
David Risher, Treasurer 
 
Meeting held remotely via Zoom to comply  with public health recommendations for the 
control of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
13 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by Secretary at 6:36 PM. 
 
Discussion of association activities during the pandemic, including the need to vary from the 
established procedures for electing board members. 
 
February minutes read and approved as read. 
 
Treasurer's report approved. 
 
Appreciation expressed for the work of the board members, particularly Vice President Debra 
Sistrunk; newsletter editor Natalie Dowd; newsletter distribution coordinator Jo Jensen; all 
newsletter delivery helpers; and active members Yuri Prentice and Bonnie Turek. 
 
The chair called for nominations for the positions of president, vice president, secretary and 
treasurer.  The following nominations were received: 
 
President: Branston Cyphers 
Vice President: Cheryl Thompson 
Secretary: Catherine Wusterhausen 
Treasurer: David Risher 
 
Nominees were unanimously elected. 
 
Installation of incoming officers, with Bonnie Turek presiding 
 
Recognition and remembrance of neighbors who have passed away in the past year: 
Aaron and Louise Radford 
John Collins 
Charles Banks 
Selena Cash 
Kenneth Tooley  



 
New business: 

Discussion of website updates. 
 Reminder that the post office box renewal is due in December. 
Discussion of the fence which has been erected between the shopping center and the 
neighborhood near the end of Berkman Drive. 
Discussion of efforts to re-invigorate the welcoming committee. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:22 PM. 


